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DLA PIPER

Nordic Secondment in
Stockholm

Close collaboration between our Nordic offices is one of the core things in our business and sharing the same

vision collectively drives our success. The Nordic Secondment Week is a unique opportunity for our employees to
get to know their colleagues, another office culture and local practice groups

in Norway, Sweden, Finland and Denmark.

Secondments under the program are offered once a year in September. The secondment gives our employees
the opportunity to visit another Nordic office and work with their Nordic colleagues for a week. Each office hosts

three secondees from different locations.
“It was great to meet the Litigation and Arbitration department and see how they work at the Stockholm office.
The biggest takeaway for me was the positive outlook and expectations for Nordic cooperation that everyone

seemed to share.” - Saara Sorvaniemi, Associate, Helsinki

#strongertogether
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